
Paul Bright 
Film Director 
1416 10th Street  
Oregon City, OR  97045  

 

House Committee on Economic Recovery and Prosperity 
900 Court Street NE  
Salem, OR 97301 

February 16, 2021 

Dear Honorable Members of the House Committee on Economic Recovery and Prosperity,  

I urge you to ​vote YES on HB 3010​ pertaining to diversity, equity, and inclusion in incentivized Oregon media 
productions. It’s important that the commitment to Diversity, Equity, & Inclusion be reflected in Oregon’s 
policymaking. 

Oregon has resident cast and crew members from numerous cultures, ethnicities and races, along with many 
motion media professionals who identify as members of the LGBTQ+ community. And yet visiting production 
companies often choose to work with only the most visible professionals, making it difficult for other 
professionals to participate in productions. In this case diversifying the workforce requires more than 
cheerleading from the sidelines; it requires regulation. 

Please ​vote YES on HB 3010​ to encourage diversity, equity, and inclusion in our local production industry. I 
look forward to witnessing the change that comes about when this bill passes! 

Regards, 

Paul Bright 
Paul Bright Films 
512/300-3552 
paul@paulbrightfilms.com 


